

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Property Tax Liens 2022

Recommendation of the Committee

That the City Solicitor be instructed to take the necessary actions under provisions of *The Tax Enforcement Act* with respect to properties with 2022 tax liens.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on February 8, 2023, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

In addition to the above noted recommendation, your Committee also resolved that Administration report back on our ability to publish names of registered owners who have tax liens.

Attachment

February 8, 2023 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services.